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"The faithful 
children of the 
rosary shall merit 
a high degree of 
glory in heaven" 

Tom Kneeshaw 
email:Tommkneeshaw@gmail.com 
phone 616-315-3032 

Dear Rosary Makers, Missionary Partners, Valued Supporters & 
Friends 
  
It has been a year since our last newsletter, and we wanted to as-
sure you that the ministry is still doing amazing work due to your gifts 
of time, talent and treasure! 
  
After 65 years the ministry continues to do great work and we thank 
you for answering the call.  However, the biblical verse that the har-
vest is plentiful, but the workers are few is a teaching that continues 
to resonate today.  Despite the almost MILLION rosaries that have 
been made by our precious volunteers and distributed to the ñpoorest 
of the poorò around the world, we still know that there is more work to 
be done.  One rosary can change a heart .. that changes a family .. 
that changes a community .. that changes a town .. that changes the 
world all in a positive, beautiful way.  
  
The rosary is a sacramental which no one can fathom the blessings 
to those who are devoted to spreading itôs use.  With such an unbe-
lievable connection to God through Mary we are asking you for your 
help to pray and seek out volunteers who want to further the work of 
this ministry.  Please contact us if you know someone who wants to 
help us.  Let us know if you desire to be on the board.  Help us with 
your prayers to continue to support the missionary partners around 
the world. 
  
This is YOUR ministry.  These are YOUR success stories. God bless 
you good and faithful servants! 
  
Sincerely, 
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From The Mission Fields 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Bro. Tom, 
 
Greetings of peace! 
 
I have received today the beautiful rosaries, 
scapulars, miraculous medals and some other 
sacramentals. Thank you so much for the gen-
erosity of Our Lady's Rosary Makers of Grand 
Rapids, Michigan. May the good Lord reward 
you all with His abundant graces. 
 
We will send the pictures once the rosaries 
are distributed by our brothers in their different 
ministries 
 
Oremus pro invicem, 
 
Br. Anthony S.P. Dameg, FSM 

Formation Coordinator 
Pontifical Mission Societies-Philippines 
824 Don Quijote Street, 
Sampaloc, 1008 Manila, 
PHILIPPINES 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Hello Tom Kneeshaw, 
 
 greetings and best to you and our friends of 
Our Lady's Rosary Makers. I have received a 
parcel from you this afternoon containing ro-
saries as I had requested.  
Thank you very much and this helps me to 
bring people to our friends Jesus and Mary. 
God Bless you all. 
 
Fr. William Abukua, Parish Priest, 
 Immaculate,  
Vurra Catholic Parish, P.O.BOX 503, Arua-
Uganda. 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

 
 

Dear Bro. Tom, 
 
Greetings of peace! 
 
I have received the beautiful rosaries and the 
scapulars,  Thank you so much for the gener-
osity of Our Lady's Rosary Makers of Grand 
Rapids, Michigan. May the good Lord reward 
you all with His abundant graces. 
 
Attached herewith are some pictures of the 
rosaries that were distributed by the brothers. 
 
 
Oremus pro invicem, 
 
Frt. Anthony S.P. Dameg, FFM 

 

 

 

 

 

FINANCIAL REPORT-Year End 2022 
 

BEGINNING BALANCE:   $9,415.89 
DONATIONS    $325.00 
PAID OUT IN SUPPLIES:  $2,116.76 
BALANCE :    $7,624.13 
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